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London Library Change Programme

Phase 3: Making Transformational Change Happen
Bulletin no.13: 16 February 2011
Commissioning of products funded by Capital Ambition
Following the publication of the commissioning pro-forma on the LLCP Community of Practice, the programme team have been in discussions with existing partnerships and a number of individual authorities on products which they are looking to develop with funding from Capital Ambition, which could then be re-used by other boroughs and partnerships.

The LLCP Programme team will be recommending a number of these for funding to Capital Ambition during February, and we hope that all the available resources will be allocated by mid-March, with projects being delivered during 2011-12.

If you would be interested in developing a proposition, then please register your interest (if you haven’t yet done so) with Rick Blakemore via rick.blakemore@mottmac.com or on 020 7593 9742.

LLCP Workshops
The aims of each workshop are to share learning and start to define common product tools and templates which can be owned and developed by boroughs in greater detail to share with other boroughs.
	Date
	Topic

	8 March 
(13h00-17h00)
	Trust models

	9 March 
(13h00 – 17h00)
	Community hubs and customer service integration

	11 March 
(09h30 – 12h30)
	Cross-border sharing

	15 March 
(13h00 – 17h00)
	Service specifications for external provision

	21 March 
(13h00 – 17h00)
	Community management and social enterprise

	23 March 

(10h00 – 16h00)
	Community engagement (LCIP workshop)


Further details are on the Community of Practice website and also to register for the workshop.  

Further Event for Elected Members
Cabinet Members will be invited to join us at the London Cultural Improvement Programme conference on Community Engagement on 23 March, where one of the bespoke masterclasses in the afternoon will be designed for Councillors.
April Seminar

The next seminar for officers will be held on 15 April, venue to be confirmed. (No longer the 15 March).  The key note speaker will be from the Society of London Treasurers (SLT).  We will be reviewing the latest developments across London and there will be updates from the key collaborative projects funded by the Future Libraries Programme and LLCP.
Community of Practice 
http://www.communities.idea.gov.uk/c/8423813/home.do
The LLCP Community of Practice is growing exponentially.  Thank you to all those who’ve contributed insights and questions around key issues.

If you haven’t already joined the Community of Practice, you just need to follow these four simple steps:
· Step 1: go to the Community of Practice by clicking the link above.

· Step 2: log in (or register if you do not already have an LGA account).
· Step 3: apply to join the LLCP’s CoP.  Your application will usually be approved within 24 hours.

· Step 4: when you receive your conformation of membership, log in to the site, explore and contribute - everyone loves a sharer (we’re told)! 

If you would like to discuss LLCP and the support programme, please contact:

· Andrew Holden, Director, MLA London Field Team. andrew.holden@mla.gov.uk 

· Sophie Lancaster, MLA London Field Team sophie.lancaster@mla.gov.uk
Background to the programme and previous bulletins can be found at:

http://www.londoncouncils.gov.uk/policylobbying/culturetourismand2012/lcip/londonlibrarychangeprogramme.htm
